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— CERTIFIED MAIL |
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Robert R. Baumgardt

Director, Public Works

Headquarters, Third Infantry Division (Mechanized) and Fort Stewatt
Directorate of Public Works, Building 1137

Enviroimental Branch (ATTN: Algeana Stevenson)

1550 Frank Cochran Drive

Fort Stewart, Georgia 31314-4927

RE: Final Site Investigation Report for HAAF-18 Boundary Investigation, Hunter Army Airfield
' - (HAAX), dated July 8, 2010 and received August 03, 2010, EPA 1D No. GA4 210 022 733.

Dear Mr. Bavmgardt:

Thank you for submitting the Final Site Investigation Report for HAAF-18 Boundary Investigation,

Hunter Army Airfield (HAAF) dated July 8, 2010 and received August 03, 2010 by the Land
Protection Branch of the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD). EPD has reviewed this
document and finds it acceptable. From our review, it appears that the groundwater contamination
identified at HAAT-18 originated from an off-site source and is migrating onto Hunter Army
Airfield property. Therefore, no further action (NFA) from HAAF is required for HAAF-18. If you
have any questions, please contact Mr. William Powell or Mr. Mo Ghazi at 404-656-2833,

Sincerely,

| varYw | e .

Amy Potter
Unit Coordinator
Hazardous Waste Management and Remediation Program

¢: Tressa Rutland, Fort Stewart (via e-mail)
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